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Winter 2007 
To Public Service of New Hampshire:

We, the undersigned, wish to express our support for finding an alternative to the existing two 
above ground utility poles erected in the fall of 2006 located on the west side of Maxfield Parrish 
Highway, Route 12A.  The poles were placed in this location as part of the utility service for a 
personal car storage facility located at 830 Route 12A.  Currently, all other utility poles in this 
area are located on the east side of Route 12A, thus not interfering with the view. 
 
The roadside at this location provides a breathtaking, cornerstone view of Plainfield Village and 
Mt. Ascutney.  This view is considered a COMMUNITY CORNERSTONE and is mentioned is 
numerous MASTER PLANS.  It is frequently photographed by visitors, tourists, and residents.  
The poles are now obstructing the view, which includes both the Maxfield Parrish Highway sign 
designation and the Welcome to Plainfield sign. 
 
We ask that PSNH reconsider the placement of the poles as they have had a negative impact 
on a valued landscape and cornerstone view in Plainfield.  We request that PSNH assist the 
Town of Plainfield in finding feasible, reasonable and affordable alternatives so that the poles 
can be eliminated and that one of Plainfield’s cornerstones preserved. 
 
Date  Name       Town of Residence 
________ _________________________________  _______________________   
 
________ _________________________________  _______________________   
 
________ _________________________________  _______________________ 
 
________ _________________________________  _______________________ 
 
________ _________________________________  _______________________ 
 
________ _________________________________  _______________________ 
 
________ _________________________________  _______________________ 
 
________ _________________________________  _______________________ 
 
If you are unable to get to one of locations to sign this petition, you may mail this copy with any signatures that you 
have gathered.  Mail this copy to: Preserve our Cornerstones, PHS, PO Box 107, Plainfield, NH  03781 All 
signers of the petition must be 18 years or older. 

There is still time to send in your petition!!  Copies and 
information available on www.plainfieldnh.org


